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Thriving and Achieving in a Caring Christian Community 

This is my commandment, that you love one another as I have loved you. John Ch15 v12 

 

Class News Monday 14th December 2020  

Year 4 

Maths – This week we will finish our shape topic, 2D and 3D.  The children have been using 

protractors to draw nets accurately.  This will culminate in a 3D shape ‘Christmas themed’ 

competition. 

English – This week we will continue with speech punctuation and writing some cartoons 

with speech bubbles. There will be a colour spelling test on Thursday this week.  

Foundation – There will be several craft activities this week, with a Christmas theme.  In 

computing we will be considering plagiarism.  This will include consideration of online 

information and whether we should trust it?    

Homework 

The first timestables test after Christmas will be a wholeclass four times tables test.  I am 

sending home a homework sheet based on the 4x table.  If this is completed over Christmas 

and returned in January, I will award a golden point.  It does not need to be completed as I 

do not like to give homework over the Christmas period.   

The children will have their colour spelling test on Thursday.  All children were given their 

colour spellings earlier in the term, please make sure they ask for a new sheet if they can’t 

find them. 

Other news: 

This week YELLOW house are allowed to come to school in their own clothes on Tuesday.  

This is a reward for being the house with the highest number of golden points this term.  

Children do not need to bring any money for this.  On Wednesday the whole school can 

come to school in home clothes.  This is Christmas lunch day.  Clothes can be Christmas 

themed.  The children have brought a letter home with suggested items to bring for the 

local homeless charity on Wednesday.   

Mrs Helen Dewar 


